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McKenna MUN XI Sensitivity Statement

Claremont McKenna College’s McKenna MUN conference is committed to promoting
inclusivity, respect, and diversity among its participants. We recognize that participants come
from a variety of backgrounds and experiences, and we are dedicated to creating an environment
that is welcoming and safe for all. We also strive to ensure that our conference is accessible to
everyone regardless of ability, race, ethnicity, gender, sexual orientation, religion, or nationality.

For these reasons, McKenna MUN has a conference-wide zero-tolerance policy for any forms of
discrimination or bigotry, including but not limited to homophobia, sexism, racism, and
xenophobia. We insist that all delegates adhere to our zero-tolerance policy, even when
representing characters whose beliefs would not fall in line with that policy. If you have any
questions about how you can represent the policies of your allocated position with integrity while
maintaining our conference-wide commitment to inclusivity, please ask your Chair, who will be
more than happy to help you navigate that challenge.

When navigating General Assembly, ECOSOC, and Crisis Committees, the following
restrictions will be imposed:

1. Inlight of COVID-19, any attempts to use biological warfare is expressly prohibited.
Arc or policies that deny real world events or facts such as COVID-19, genocides, or
exoduses are expressly prohibited.

2. Arcs or policies involving the exploitation or oppression of historically marginalized
communities, the invocation of ethnic cleansing, or the use of human trafficking are
strictly prohibited.

3. Anything else that is deemed inappropriate, insensitive, or offensive by the conference
staff will not be a part of proceedings.

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a safe and respectful conference environment,
and thank you for your commitment to upholding our policies and values. We welcome feedback
regarding our efforts to maintain an inclusive environment at McKenna MUN XI at Advisor
Feedback sessions.



